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PUBLIC RADIO

Robert Hensler, Vice President of Engineering for Colorado Public Radio, which
manages Station KVOD, 88.1FM for PRC Denver-l, LLC, hereby certifies as
follows:

On July 23, 2010, field strength measurements were taken in the area adjacent
to the transmitter site to determine if there are any locations that exceed
Commission guidelines for human exposure to RF fields. The measurements
were made by me using a Holaday HI-2200 RF survey meter. All readings were
found to be within FCC requirements for public exposure limits.

Based on this survey, it is determined that KVOD'’s operation as authorized under
construction permit File No. BPED-20091106AEN will not cause human exposure
to levels of radio-frequency radiation in excess of the limits in Section 1.1310 of
the FCC Rules.
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